
 

 

 

CITY OF LITTLETON 
 

NOTICE OF OPEN HOUSE DISCUSSION 
 

ZONING MATTER 
 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Littleton Planning Commission will host a public 
engagement forum to be held at the Littleton Center, 2255 West Berry Avenue, Littleton, 
Colorado:  
 
To acquire feedback regarding proposed annual updates to the Unified Land Use Code and 
Zoning Map prior to the regularly scheduled planning commission meeting. 
 
All those wishing to participate must attend in person.   
 

PLANNING COMMISSION  
Open House Discussion at 5:30 p.m. to 6:25 on July 10, 2023 

 
For more information, call the Littleton Planning Division at 303-795-3763 or contact city staff: 
drt@littletongov.org Additional information regarding the code updates may be found on the 
EnCode + website at: 
 

https://online.encodeplus.com/regs/littleton-co-cc/rfc.aspx?secid=3002#secid-3002 
 
The second website comment period is open from June 21, 2023 to July 17, 2023. 
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